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Watts Remy

From: Julianne Alsbrook <cjalsbrook@centurytel.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2019 10:01 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Senate Bill 791

YES, we are in support of this bill. Water availability is hugely important to our community and our entire rural area for 
farming, ranching, gardens, fishing, and general wellbeing.  Available water supply is imperative to sustain the lifestyle of 
southern Oregon.  We are in favor of finding solutions to this seemingly ongoing problem.  
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